
SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

December 16 , 1959 

Dear Muna : 

This is just a short one to tell you that 
your project has been carried out as you requested . 
I got a copy back and intend to make use of it . 

If you see Dr . Morales Carrion , tell him I 
am truly sorry I missed him . I was extremely 
impressed with him, and am recommending to Mr . Dillon 
and other appropriate people that, if Dr . Morales 
Carrion is willing, we should make every possible 
use of him on future American delegations . 

Lucia and I envy you your lovely house . We 
look forward to having you with us when you return . 

Sincerely, 

p~ 
Dixon Donnelley 

Miss Muna Lee , 
2 Caylle del Sol , 

San Juan, Puerto Rico . 
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